FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Does the council currently have a green fleet strategy for converting to EVs/low carbon vehicles? 
The council’s fleet replacement programme to convert to Electric vehicles is in place and regularly reviewed in line with the council’s decarbonisation strategy. 
2. Please state the total number of vehicles registered to your council fleet in the following years, and please state how many of these were electric at the end of:

	
	2021
	2022
	2023 YTD

	Number of electric cars 
	11
	11
	11

	Number of electric vans 
	18
	18
	19

	Total number of vehicles Internal Combustion Engine + electric
	718
	718
	718


3. Please state how many electric vehicles the council currently has on order?
2.
Over the next 4 years the Council intends to replace over 100 of its vehicles, it is replacing these with electric vehicles
4. Please state the total number of electric vehicles charging points available in your council depots at the end of: 
a. 2021


26

b. 2022


33
c. 2023 YTD

45 
These are the number of charge point connector sockets available to use.

5. For each of the following calendar years, please state the total expenditure on electric vehicle charging infrastructure at the council’s depots:
a. 2021


£0
b. 2022


£97k
c. 2023 YTD

£117k
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
